
Our district’s Sports Night a week ago was an epic success— it was an event in 

which students, parents, faculty and administration all came together so that the 

mood was ebullient and community spirit cohesive. The faculty and staff went 

above and beyond with their team spirit, and Cold Spring Harbor truly honored the 

legacy of Corey Phelan.   

The current CPC board is searching for a few parents to whom to pass the baton 

for the next school year.  If you have interest in helping to facilitate synergy 

between the district VIPs and the rest of the parent community, this is the place for 

you!  Applications are here and posted on the CPC website, and they are due in my 

email inbox by 11 AM on Thursday, May 18th, which is the close of our final CPC 

meeting of the academic year.   

There are three spots open for candidates to the Board of Education in this May’s 

election. Petitions are due at the district building no later than 5 PM on Monday, 

April 17th.  The CPC board and I will be moderating a Meet the BOE Candidates 

night at the PAC on Monday, May 1st at 7 PM and encourage everyone to attend. 
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